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2014 Syrah

Aromas of cherries, blackberries and 
blueberries meld with suggestions of 
dark chocolate, clove and oak on the 
nose. A sip delivers flavors of dark 

cherry, boysenberries and blueberries 
that open up into nuances of sweet 

spice, chocolate and cedar.

90 Points
Food & BeverageWorld

2014 Syrah

Aromas of cherries, blackberries and 
blueberries meld with suggestions of 
dark chocolate, clove and oak on the 
nose. A sip delivers flavors of dark 

cherry, boysenberries and blueberries 
that open up into nuances of sweet 

spice, chocolate and cedar.

90 Points
Food & BeverageWorld

2014 Syrah

Aromas of cherries, blackberries and 
blueberries meld with suggestions of 
dark chocolate, clove and oak on the 
nose. A sip delivers flavors of dark 

cherry, boysenberries and blueberries 
that open up into nuances of sweet 

spice, chocolate and cedar.

90 Points
Food & BeverageWorld

2014 Syrah

Aromas of cherries, blackberries and 
blueberries meld with suggestions of 
dark chocolate, clove and oak on the 
nose. A sip delivers flavors of dark 

cherry, boysenberries and blueberries 
that open up into nuances of sweet 

spice, chocolate and cedar.

90 Points
Food & BeverageWorld

2014 Syrah

Aromas of cherries, blackberries and 
blueberries meld with suggestions of 
dark chocolate, clove and oak on the 
nose. A sip delivers flavors of dark 

cherry, boysenberries and blueberries 
that open up into nuances of sweet 

spice, chocolate and cedar.

90 Points
Food & BeverageWorld

2014 Syrah

Aromas of cherries, blackberries and 
blueberries meld with suggestions of 
dark chocolate, clove and oak on the 
nose. A sip delivers flavors of dark 

cherry, boysenberries and blueberries 
that open up into nuances of sweet 

spice, chocolate and cedar.

90 Points
Food & BeverageWorld

2014 Syrah

Aromas of cherries, blackberries and 
blueberries meld with suggestions of 
dark chocolate, clove and oak on the 
nose. A sip delivers flavors of dark 

cherry, boysenberries and blueberries 
that open up into nuances of sweet 

spice, chocolate and cedar.

90 Points
Food & BeverageWorld

2014 Syrah

Aromas of cherries, blackberries and 
blueberries meld with suggestions of 
dark chocolate, clove and oak on the 
nose. A sip delivers flavors of dark 

cherry, boysenberries and blueberries 
that open up into nuances of sweet 

spice, chocolate and cedar.

90 Points
Food & BeverageWorld

2014 Syrah

Aromas of cherries, blackberries and 
blueberries meld with suggestions of 
dark chocolate, clove and oak on the 
nose. A sip delivers flavors of dark 

cherry, boysenberries and blueberries 
that open up into nuances of sweet 

spice, chocolate and cedar.

90 Points
Food & BeverageWorld


